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          PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Thanks to all of you who participated in the November 13th 
Nomination Membership meeting and the December 4th 
Palolo Chinese Home Christmas Caroling event. The 
November meeting was the last KSD ZOOM membership 
meeting. KSD will resume it’s in person meetings, starting 
with the January 8th, 2023 Installation Luncheon at the 
Harbor Village Chinese Restaurant. (see article for more 
details)   
 
The KSD Cultural Educations Program (CEP) will continue 

to have virtual Zoom events, as there has been excellent participation from the 
membership and it provided our Scholars and Youths a venue for their 
presentations/projects. 
 
Finally, it was great seeing those of you who came out to the Palolo Home 
Christmas Caroling. This was KSD’s first in-person function since the start of the 
Pandemic. 
 
Thank you for your support and participation in the previous KSD ZOOM and drive 
through functions. As we move forward in having in-person meetings and events, 
please continue to be vigilant with regards to protecting and keeping you and your 
family safe. Get your flu shots and the recommended covid boosters. Be 
conscious of your personal hand washing and sanitizing, avoid touching your 
eyes, noses, and mouths in public. When you are in a potential risky situation put 
on a mask. 
 
See all of you very soon. 
Wes Mun, President 
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November 13, 2022 Board Officers Nominating Membership Meeting 

KSD held its final ZOOM membership meeting, with 90 members participating.  The slate of 2023 Officers 
were presented and approved by the membership.  A new Board position, the IT (Information Technology) 
Director was presented, with Norman Chock nominated and approved for the position.  

In addition, CEP Scholars presented the following programs: 

  Koa Fujii - History of Kung Sheong Doo 

  Kiana Tasaki – Past President Luke (her great grandfather) 

  Nathan Nakatsuka – Loo Family Past Presidents 

  Justin Hu – The KSD Hu Family 

 President Wes asked his quiz questions.  Young’s Fish Market Door prizes were won by Lambert Fu and 
Breanna Guillet. (Both for the 2nd time in a row, lucky?) 

 

 

 

 
 



Board Installation Meeting 
 
KSD will be having its Board Installation Membership Meeting on January 8th, 2023, 11 am at Harbor 
Village Chinese Restaurant, 7192 Kalaniana’ole Hwy #C123, Honolulu HI 96825.  Phone (808) 395-
2311.  This is in the Koko Marina Center, Hawaii Kai, (Kokohead, makai end of the Center) 
 
Please send your RSVP to kungsheongdoo@gmail.com.  Please mail in a payment of $10 per member 
(refundable upon attendance) and $20 per nonmember (nonrefundable).  Like our Picnic Lunch 
reservation payment, this will assist the Restaurant in preparing for our function and give KSD an 
accurate count of the participants. 
 
Please arrive early to allow time for check in, return of your payment, and the seating of your party. 
 

Slate of 2023 Board Officers 
 

President   Wes Mun 
Vice President                 Liane Fu 

    Treasurer                          Bonnie Tung 
    Asst. Treasurer                  Russ Mun 
    English Secretary             Christy Aiwohi                                   
    Asst. English Secretary    Brytne Andrade 
     Chinese Secretary            Elaine Lee                 
    Asst. Chinese Secretary   Darlene Robertson 

IT Director   Norman Chock                  
    Auditor                              Vivian Loo                   

Sgt. At Arms.         Preston Lum      
Sgt. At Arms                  Dudley Akama 
 
 

KSD’s 1st Alaska Inside Passage Cruise 
 

Join KSD’s 1st Alaska Inside Passage Cruise! September 24 - October 1, 2023 Escorted by Past 
President Preston Lum and Hosted by President Wesley Mun! We’ll be sailing on Holland America Line’s 
ms Nieuw Amsterdam from beautiful Vancouver, British Columbia to Juneau, Skagway, Glacier Bay, & 
Ketchikan, Alaska via the smooth & scenic Inside Passage. Balcony cabins from $1599 per person and 
includes: Moon cake and salmon cooking demonstration from Wes Mun, Wifi & Beverage package, $100 
Shore Excursion discount, 1 Specialty dinner. Call or email Preston Lum for details. 
LumPreston@Gmail.com, 808-228-3420 
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The Performing Arts Program (PAP) 

Are you taking music, dance, singing, or other performing arts lessons? KSD’s Performing Arts Program 
will provide you with a tuition award.  All participants must meet the “Member in Good Standing” criteria 
(participants’ attendance at a minimum of 50% of KSD functions) in the year preceding and during the 
enrollment year.  You will be required to assist at the Palolo Christmas Caroling event and provide an 
additional performance or presentation to the KSD membership. Please contact the committee at 
Kungsheongdoo@gmail.com for an application.     

Kung Sheong Doo Christmas Caroling at Palolo Chinese Home 

 
23 KSD members brightened the Holidays for the residents of Palolo Chinese Home with Christmas 
Carols and Hula. Wonderful solo’s were performed by Alexia Fu & Aaron Loo. Hula was performed by 
Mother & daughter Dorothy and Beverly Mau. Ukuleles were played by Elsie Hu, Elaine Lee, Norman 
Chock, & Bev Mau. Piano by Paula Fukuda & Aaron Loo. Our fearless leader and conductor was Marmie 
Kaaihue. 
Following our performance, we gathered for a nice get together lunch meeting at Happy Days. 
Mahalo to all of you for your participation and bringing cheerful Joy to Palolo Chinese Home. 

 

The Youth Cultural Education Program 

Youths of all ages are invited to enroll in the Youth Cultural Education Program. The Program will provide 
age-appropriate activities and opportunities for all KSD children, such as the previous Zoom Chinese 
Moon Festival Parties. Enrolled high school youths (9th to 12th grades) will have the opportunity to earn 
CEP awards by participating in the KSD Service Program.  All Youth members will receive a Birthday Card 
with a gift from KSD annually and a High School Graduation Award.  Get your applications in, contact the 
committee at Kungsheongdoo@gmail.com for applications.  

 

 



The Scholar Cultural Education Program (CEP) for College Students 

All scholars must meet the “Member in Good Standing” criteria (Parents’ or scholars’ attendance at a 
minimum of 50% of KSD functions) in the year preceding and during the enrollment year, attend 4 
mandatory meetings, and work on 2 projects, which could be a presentation or help with the KSD Service 
Program.  Contact the committee at Kungsheongdoo@gmail.com for an application.  If you are already 
enrolled in the Program, complete an update form.  Applications and Scholars updates for the upcoming 
2023 year will be accepted until Dec 31, 2022.   

 
Advertise your Business in our Newsletter ***FREE*** 

This offer is exclusively for KSD members. Help us build our Kung Sheong Doo business 
community. Send us your business-card-size-ad in JPG format, and we will include it in our newsletter on 
a “space-available-basis” to the best of our ability. Send your ads to liane@speakeasyhawaii.com  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


